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In this special and complicated year for everyone, after a lot of doubts and efforts, we could finally make 

the workshop for the youngest ones of our community. 

 

Unfortunately, because of the restrictions and the sanitary recommendations, the workshop had to be 

divided in two groups trying to reduce the number of participants, securing in this way the rules that we 

have to follow in this special period that the world is crossing right now. 

 

Even if we could not be all together as we wanted to, we could enjoy a few days in the nature. The 

children could have fun with their friends in the swimming pool, playing sports, doing activities and, for 

sure, learning a little bit more about God and our True Parents. 

 

It was an amazing experience for them in which they could learn and enjoy in a good environment. 

 

Hopefully the next year we will be all together again and enjoy as much as we did in this workshop! 

 

 

 


